Collector's Office,
AlluriSitharamaRaju District
Paderu - 531 024

Sumit Kumar,|.AS.
Collector & District Magistrate

Lr. Rc. No. 11/Camp/ASR/2023, Dated. 14.09.2023.

To

The Principal

Gayatri Vidya Parishad College for Degree and PG Courses (A)
Rushikonda Visakhapatnam

Dear Sir/Madam,

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to the entire team at Gayatri Vidya Parishad Institute of Health
Care & Medical Technology, as well as Gayatri Vidya Parishad College for Degree and PG Courses
(A) and G-Tri-Bal, Visakhapatnam, for their outstanding commitment to community well-being
through the medical camps conducted on 1% April 2023 and 7" August 2023, benefiting the

Government employees of ASR District, Paderu.

I wish to express my sincere appreciation to the Dean, dedicated faculty members, residents,
paramedical staff, pharmacy team, and the student volunteers, particularly the NSS students, who
actively participated in these medical camps. Your collective efforts have brought immense pride and

honour to your institute.

It is worth noting that the impact of these medical camps has been nothing short of
remarkable. The specialized medical expertise provided by your team has made a significant
difference in the lives of our employees, ensuring they received the best possible care. I am deeply
grateful for the exceptional services your institution has rendered to our employees and I hope to see

this noble endeavour continue in the future.

Once again, thank you for your dedication and invaluable contributions to the health and

welfare of our employees.

With warm regards,

" Office: 08935-293120, Mobile: 9966116212, Email: collector-alluri@ap.gov.in




Collector's Office,
AlluriSitharamaRaju District
Paderu - 531 024

Sumit Kumar,|.AS.
Collector & District Magistrate

Lr. Rc. No. 10/Camp/ASR/2023, Dated. 14.09.2023.

To

The Medical Superintendent

Gayatri Vidya Parishad Institute of Health Care & Medical Technology
Visakhapatnam-48

Dear Sir,

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to the entire team at Gayatri Vidya Parishad Institute of Health
Care & Medical Technology, as well as Gayatri Vidya Parishad College for Degree and PG Courses
(A) and G-Tri-Bal, Visakhapatnam, for their outstanding commitment to community well-being
through the medical camps conducted on 1st April 2023 and 7th August 2023, benefiting the

Government employees of ASR District, Paderu.

I wish to express my sincere appreciation to the Dean, dedicated faculty members, residents,
paramedical staff, pharmacy team, and the student volunteers, particularly the NSS students, who
actively participated in these medical camps. Your collective efforts have brought immense pride and

honor to your institute.

It is worth noting that the impact of these medical camps has been nothing short of
remarkable. The specialized medical expertise provided by your team has made a significant
difference in the lives of our employees, ensuring they received the best possible care. I am deeply
grateful for the exceptional services your institution has rendered to our employees and I hope to see

this noble endeavour continue in the future.

Once again, thank you for your dedication and invaluable contributions to the health and

welfare of our employees.

With warm regards,

Office: 08935-293120, Mobile: 9966116212, Email: collector-alluri@ap.gov.in




